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AND

VIA EMAIL
Tonv.Morales@state.nm.us

Mr. Tony Morales ~~
State of New Mexico
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Dear Mr. Morales:

Full and complete corrective action has been taken on the inspection items listed 
in your routine/periodic inspection report on the wells captioned above. I understand the 
due date for these actions to be November 6, 2016 and therefore, presume we are now in 
compliance.

Please let me know if further action is required. Thank you for your attention to 
this matter.

Re: Jack D. Knox, Lucia Brooks #1 and #2
Inspection No. iTM1621635464

Sincerely,

C: Jackie Herron


